
CITY OF NEWFOLDEN 

2024 UTILITY RATES 

 

ELECTRIC-$0.01/kwh Increase 

$16.00 Fixed 

$0.1025/kwh—126-1000 kwh 

$0.0950/kwh—    Over 1000 kwh 

WATER-No Change 

$28.35 Fixed—0-2000 Gallons 

$7.83 per 1,000 gallons thereafter 

SEWER– No Change 

Residential: $27.25 per Month 

Industrial:   $50.00 per Month 

REFUSE-No Change  

Residential: $22.75 per Month 

Senior:           $21.75 per Month 

CI FEE-No Change                            

$4.00 Per Month 

Mosquito Fee—No Change 

$6.50 per Spray  
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City Scene 
 

Newfolden Utility Rates  in 2024 

DIGI-BUCKS in Newfolden! 

The Newfolden City Council is committed to maintaining stable utility 

rates,  service fees, and property taxes whenever it is possible.  Annually, 

the council reviews goals and related expenses and then prioritizes these 

against all predictable revenue streams.  

The council voted to increase the electric utility by .o1 cents per kilowatt 

hour. This small increase will prepare for future infrastructure  expansion 

and upgrades. 

The balance between providing stable service, system upgrades, and 

planned growth, while maintaining low rates remains one of the council’s 

highest priority. 

A holiday reminder that Digi-Bucks 

are accepted at all Newfolden        

retailers.  

You can use your Digi-Bucks to    

support Newfolden businesses! 

Happy Holidays and remember: 

KEEP IT LOCAL! 

The City of Newfolden recently received approval for a Wellhead           
Protection Plan from the Minnesota Department of Health. The goal of 
Wellhead Protection is to prevent drinking water from becoming polluted 
by managing possible sources of contamination in the area which supplies 
water to the city wells. City staff worked closely with the Minnesota       
Department of Health in verifying the recharge area of the city wells based 
on geology of the area, groundwater flow, and volume of water pumped. 
This information has resulted in a map developed which identifies the           
recharge area and the protection area of the city wells. 

The city will be doing a variety of on-going education and outreach efforts 
in the community as part of implementing the Wellhead Protection Plan. 
An additional goal identified in the plan is to promote land use practices 
that will help protect the area’s water supply and request support of these 
efforts. 

If you would like more information about wellhead protection, please   
contact the Newfolden city office. 

Newfolden Wellhead Protection Plan is Approved 

Wishing You                
Peace, Cheer and many   

Blessings in the New Year! 



Photo: Lori Warne 

December 1, Ron Kragness Day, was proclaimed by Mayor Lori Warne in honor of the 

decades of  service Ron dedicated to the Newfolden Community! Ron has retired his 

grill and passed on his legacy to new owners: Tim and Dawn Maurstad. Wishing Ron a 

“Happy Retirement” and a extending a “Warm Welcome” to  Tim and Dawn!! 


